Jeff Bond

From: Laura Peck [Ipeck@clarosconsulting.com]
Sent: Tuesday, October 19, 2010 2:48 PM

To: Jeff Bond

Subject: please improve att coverage

for safety, satisfaction, and ease, Please improve cell phone coverage!!
Laura Peck

Claros Group

510.524.3150

Ipeck@clarosconsulting.com
http://www.linkedin.com/pub/laura-peck/1/3/807

Follow effective action with quiet reflection. From the quiet reflection will come even more
effective action.
Peter Drucker



Jeff Bond

From: Alan Stein [alanrstein@yahoo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, October 19, 2010 2:47 PM
To: Jeff Bond

Subject: AT&T wireless

I am writing as a long time resident of Albany (we bought our house at 969 Kains in 1983) and
our children attended AUSD.

My wife and I are both independent consultants. The quality of reception we receive on our
technology at our home ranges from abhorrent to nonexistent.

I FULLY SUPPORT AND EXPECT THE PLANNING COMMISIONS EXPEDITIOUS APPROVAL FOR ATT's PERMIT.
sincerely

Alan Stein, MPH, MS, LMFT

Sent from my iPhone
Alan R. Stein, MPH, MS, LMFT



Jeff Bond

From: Thor and Julie [thorandjulie@sbcglobal.net]
Sent: Tuesday, October 19, 2010 9:31 AM

To: Jeff Bond

Subject: Approve AT&T cell site

yes coverage would be a good idea! Requesting that City of Albany Planning Commissioners approve AT&T's
proposed cell site at 1035 San Pablo Ave.

Thank you,

Julie Durkee



Jeff Bond

From: Thorston Tichenor [thorston@sbcglobal.net]
Sent: Tuesday, October 19, 2010 9:30 AM

To: Jeff Bond

Subject: Approve AT&T cell site

yes coverage would be a good idea! Requesting that City of Albany Planning Commissioners approve AT&T's
proposed cell site at 1035 San Pablo Ave.

Thank you,

Thorston Tichenor



Jeff Bond

From: Cass Gulden [cguldens@yahoo.com]
Sent: Monday, October 18, 2010 9:16 PM
To: Jeff Bond

Subject: New Cell Tower

Jeff--

As as long time Albany resident I'm am asking you do everything you can to approve (fast track!) the proposed
cell tower in Albany on San Pablo. We desperately need it and it would certainly add to the quality of life here
in our lovely little town!

Thank You!

~Cass Gulden

1055 Evelyn Ave



Jeff Bond

From: Uli Elser [ulielser@mac.com]

Sent: Monday, October 18, 2010 12:31 PM
To: Jeff Bond

Subject: please allow AT&T cell tower

Hi

Could you please allow for AT&T to erect a cell tower on San Pablo?

Thanks'

Uli

Uli Elser
ulielser@mac.com

IM: ulielser@mac.com
cell (510) 282 6316




Jeff Bond

From: PIROTH, INGO D (ATTCINW) [IP7030@att.com]
Sent: Monday, October 18, 2010 9:07 AM

To: Jeff Bond

Subject: Albany Cell Coverage,

Hi Jeff,

| am an Albany resident living at 1061 Evelyn Ave and a current AT&T subscriber. | understand there may finally be some
relief coming in terms of more cell coverage in Albany specifically near our house on San Pablo —

For what it’s worth | would like to strongly advocate in favor of installing the cell site as coverage is absolutely awful in
Albany.

Many thanks for your consideration.....
Ingo Piroth

Ingo Piroth



